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Type of Change:
Engineering
Product

Part Number
Appearance

Discontinuation of JS04 Series SMT 
DIP Slides 

NKK Switches will be discontinuing the JS04 Series ultra-miniature SMT DIP slides 
with flush actuators. Both standard and custom switches will be included in the 
discontinuation. Part numbers for effected standard switches are shown on the 
following table.

JS04 Series SMT DIP Slides 
will be Discontinued

Effected Standard Part Numbers to be Discontinued

Four Position Slides Eight Position Slides

JS0404FP4 JS0408FP4

JS0404FP4–S JS0408FP4–S

JS0404FP4–R JS0408FP4–R

Notes
Alternate options are not available for the discontinued switches.
Contact information is below if more details are needed.

Effective Date
Orders for JS04 Series will be accepted through June 30, 2023. The end of sales date is December 31, 2023.


